

Over a Century: Building Better Banks
• Helping Coloradans Realize Dreams

Don A. Childears CBA President/CEO

FOCUS

LEADERSHIP

INNOVATION EXCELLENCE

LLENCE VALUE

February 17, 2009

We appreciate and applaud all the hard work the Governor's Office and Rep. Ferrandino put into this important issue. We were included in numerous meetings that started early on this complex issue. This bill is the result of months of effort and compromise between numerous parties. As introduced its terms achieve an acceptable balance and it is in fact a compromise.

We neither support nor oppose the bill. It is important that amendments be resisted since any change to the bill could change our position on it. We commend the Governor's Office and Rep. Ferrandino for their diligent work on measure.

Respectfully,

THE COLORADO BANKERS ASSOCIATION

Don A. Childears, CBA President/CEO

De Children

e-mail: don@coloradobankers.org